
Faces of ASNR: Harrison Redpenning, Meetings & Communications Manager

Every member of the American Society of Neurorehabilitation
(ASNR) has benefited from the behind-the-scenes efforts of
Harrison Redpenning, our Meetings and Communications
Manager.

Whether you are looking for updates on ASNR’s Annual Meeting,
renewing your membership, or seeking career development
workshops and resources, Harrison is dedicated to keeping the
ASNR website up to date and running smoothly to meet our
members’ needs.

ASNR maintains committees composed of ASNR members who are dedicated to advancing the
mission of the organization, and Harrison provides valuable assistance to our Education,
Membership Engagement, and Program Committees. Nine ASNR members contribute to our
Education Committee to identify and develop professional and technical development resources
and opportunities for our members, focusing particularly on trainees and early-career faculty
members. Our Membership Engagement Committee consists of eleven ASNR members who
are focused on connecting with current members, recruiting new members, and further
expanding ASNR’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion (DEI) initiatives. The Program Committee
includes ten ASNR members, and they are responsible for planning and coordinating the ASNR
Annual Meeting. In addition to serving as the point person for these three Committees, Harrison
is particularly involved in helping the Program Committee plan the ASNR Annual Meeting.

Harrison completed his undergraduate studies in 2020 at The University of Wisconsin – Eau
Claire where he received a degree in Business Management with a Minor in English Critical
Studies. He also earned Certificates in Communications & Leadership. Since starting work with
ASNR shortly afterwards, he has been an excellent addition to our Executive Office. Harrison
has exceptional organization, communication, and leadership skills, and he is deeply committed
to serving ASNR and its members.

“ASNR is comprised of hardworking and compassionate individuals who want to make a
difference in the neurorehab world, as well as create opportunities for underrepresented
individuals through their strategically focused DEI initiatives,” Harrison said. “I have never met
such a cohesive group of individuals who are driven, yet also considerate of those around them.
I truly appreciate those who are part of ASNR.”

Through the info@asnr.com email account, Harrison is the first point of contact for our
members, potential new members, partners, and sponsors. We encourage you to get connected
with Harrison on LinkedIn, or reach out via email (info@asnr.com) if you have any questions
about ASNR!
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